
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: April-10-17 1:53 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2017-0120 
 
To whom it may concern, 
Amherst Island residents are very concern about the Wind Turbines Project.   I am 
aware Windlectric has applied to The Energy Board for a Electricity Generation License.   
Windlectric's request is premature as they have not met the deadline for starting the 
transmission line, also they don't have approval for the CPU Amendment or a Roads 
Use Agreement with the county of Lennox and Addington.   
Please help cancel this unneeded project and help save the Ontario taxpayers more 
than $500 million over the next twenty years.    
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Danielle Sparks  
 
 
 
 


	From: Rockeyhill [mailto:rockeyhilltop@yahoo.ca]



